
SCSEP GPMS 
Release Notes – Version 2.5.1 

 

Release Date: April 16, 2024 

GPMS Release 2.5.1 will address new features, enhancements, and bug fixes discovered during 
the previous release. 

New Features 

• The grant numbers for program year 2023 are now in GPMS.  Whenever a new case is 
created, the grant number for program year 2023 that is associated with the selected 
grantee and sub-grantee will be automatically populated in the Grant field on the Intake 
page.  GPMS defaults to the latest grant number in the system when auto populating the 
Grant field. 

Enhancements 

• Users will no longer be able to select Recertification Ineligible in the status field on the 
Cases page as this option is no longer available. 

• Users will no longer be able to do a bulk update for paid hours from the ADMIN 
CONSOLE > Manage Paid Hours.  The removal of this functionality will prevent hours 
that were entered from ‘missing’ or zeroing out. 

• Participant Hours Report (PHR): Users can now download data for all participants in the 
Participant table. 

Known Issues 

• There is a typo in the exported file produced by the report at the individual participant 
level.   The word “Remote” is displayed as “Remove”.  This will be corrected in a future 
release. 

• When multiple Sub-Grantees are selected in the PHR, results are not returned for all the 
Sub-Grantees selected.  Results are returned only for the first Sub-Grantee selected. This 
will be corrected in a future release. 

 

 


